
Office of the 
Prime Minister 

Cabinet du 
Premier ministre 

Ottawa, Canada K 1 A OA2 

July 9, 2024 

Her Worship Elisa Brosseau 
Mayor 
Town of Bonnyville 
Postal Bag 1006 
Bonnyville, Alberta 
T9N 2)7 

Dear Mayor Brosseau: 

RECEIVED 
JUL 2 3 2024 

TOWN OF BONNYVILLE 

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter 
relating to federal carbon pollution pricing, which was delivered to this office on July 4, 2024. 

Thank you for taking the time to write. You may be assured that your comments and concerns, 
offered on behalf of the Town of Bonnyville, have been carefully reviewed and are 
appreciated. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your letter to the Honourable Chrystia 
Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, for her information and 
consideration. 

Once again, thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. 

Yours sincerely, 

A. Opalick 
Executive Correspondence Officer 

Canada 


